
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 11:32:54 AM

From:  
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2021 5:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2020-0246
 
 
The Ontario Energy Board
 
As seasonal residents, we pay a huge sum for the delivery charge on our hydro bill.  Despite using
very little hydro in the summer, and none at all in the winter, we pay a significant sum of money to
have this convenience.  Your calculations estimate consuming 1000kWh, but for someone using
significantly less, how will our bill change.  If the “seasonal” rate is changing, what is happening to
the delivery charge?
 
We have plans to winterize the cottage , but this could greatly impact our retirement plans.
 
Thank you,
 
Suzanne and Jordan White
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